10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 4 December 1986

Thank you for your letter of 3 December
proposing that the Prime Minister should
raise with Mr. Papandreou Vospers' efforts
to win an order for the Greek Navy. I
shall certainly bring this to the Prime
Minister's attention and, in confidence,
she will be disposed to help if the opportunity
arises.

(CHARLES POWELL)

Peter Lloyd, Esqg., M.P.




